Greafields Primary School

April Newsletter

Our new topic, Animal Safari, has been an absolute hit in the class! From roleplaying our favourite animals to getting creative with our writing, the excitement is contagious! We've been diving into the fascinating world of animal habitats, discussing where different animals live and how they adapt to their environments. The classroom is buzzing with creativity as we explore the wild, and it's amazing to see everyone so engaged and learning through fun activities. Can't wait to see what's next on our safari adventure!





Oak class had an amazing time exploring St Margaret's Parish Church as part of our RE topic on Christianity! We learned about the stunning architecture and discovered the many ways the church is used. A fantastic hands-on experience that brought our learning to life!



Oak class has been putting their number skills to the test by rolling the dice and placing the correct number of animals in their jeep! (**) ***

It's a fun way to practice counting and problem-solving while going on a wild adventure!













We had a fantastic time getting creative with our families and friends, making beautiful Easter bonnets using all sorts of fun craft materials!

A lovely way to celebrate together! Big thank you to all the amazing parents who joined us for our Easter Bonnet parade!

We had an absolute blast dancing, celebrating, and enjoying delicious cookie treats together!







The Children @ Chestnut Nursery School
Greatfields have recently been reading The
Colour Monster! The book was brought to life
through activities, such as colour mixing. The
children remembered what each colour
represented and they enjoyed combining the
paints to see what colour they could create.
The children also enjoyed colour sorting, they
practiced their fine motor skills whilst taking
part in this activity as they used the tongs to
pick up the pom poms. We also made potions
using colored rice to represent the different
feelings from the book, making comparisons
relating to the size and weight of the potion
bottles.







Would you like to take part in our home learning?

This month the children are being little explorers, feel free to take a copy of our scavenger hunt checklist that can be found in the school reception.

